
SPECIAL MEETING 

ASHE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

May 14, 2018 

 

 

A special called meeting was held for the purpose of reviewing the architectural plans for the middle 

school project.  The meeting began at 5:15 pm with all members present except Mr. King who was unable 

to attend for health reasons.  Architect Larry Greene was also in attendance. 

 

The Board reviewed the plans in detail and instructed the architect on changes to make in order to bring 

the project back within the $30M budget.  The major changes were:  elimination of the additional 

classrooms, moving the media center back to the center of instruction rather than on the end of the wing 

and deleting storage off the auxiliary gym. 

 

The Board instructed that the plans include insulation of the walls between the auditorium and cafeteria 

dining area to minimize the noise factor and to add double doors for the general storage off of the stage.  

There also needs to be an inside entrance between the main building and auxiliary gym.  Car lanes should 

be such that there is no backup on the AEV lane.  A wow factor should be front and center of the facility.   

 

Careful attention is to be given so that sediment is not allowed to run into the pond owned by Mary 

Gordon Tugman.  A civil engineer will do all land matters. 

 

There being no further business, the Chairman declared the meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm. 

 

 

 


